

REPORT FOR ACTION

Bike Share Toronto - Purchase of Equipment in 2020, Ontario Municipal Commuter Cycling Program

Date: January 24, 2020

To: Board of Directors, Toronto Parking Authority **From:** Acting President, Toronto Parking Authority

Wards: All

SUMMARY

This is to advise that a full report outlining the background and recommendations is being compiled and will be submitted upon completion for consideration by the Board of Directors at its scheduled February 3, 2020 meeting.

RECOMMENDATIONS

Recommendations will be provided in the report to be submitted by the Acting President, Toronto Parking Authority, on this matter.

FINANCIAL IMPACT

Information will be provided in the report to be submitted by the Acting President, Toronto Parking Authority, on this matter.

DECISION HISTORY

Information will be provided in the report to be submitted by the Acting President, Toronto Parking Authority, on this matter.

COMMENTS

Information will be provided in the report to be submitted by the Acting President, Toronto Parking Authority, on this matter.

CONTACT

Sean Wheldrake, Manager, Bike Share, Toronto Parking Authority, 416-392-1143, Sean.Wheldrake@toronto.ca

SIGNATURE

Robin Oliphant, Acting President Toronto Parking Authority